

Information regarding the COVID-19 measures Matco International

Dear Sir / Madam,

Now that COVIC-19 is spreading again, everyone must follow the advice of the national government to prevent contamination and further spread, both internally and externally. For your own safety and to ensure that our Service & Installation engineers can continue to work safely, we use the following measures:

- Our engineers do not shake hands with customers.
- Our engineers have the tools to disinfect hands after every job.
- The customer is asked to keep 1.5 meters away during the work or, where possible, not to be in the same room where our engineer is working.
- Our engineer has the duty to apply the rules on site that have been drawn up with regard to COVID-19. We kindly request you to inform us at least 24 hours prior to the visit, so that our engineer can prepare for this.

